TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD
 SPECIAL MEETING + WORKSHOP
SEPTEMBER 7TH, 2010


The Town of Stanford convened for a Special Meeting on Tuesday, September 7th, 2010 at the Stanford Town Hall.  Supervisor Virginia Stern called the meeting to order at 7:30 pm.


Roll Call:  

Mark D’Agostino – present





Thomas Dewhirst – present





Christopher Flynn – present





Johanna Shafer – present





Virginia Stern – present


Also in attendance was Attorney to the Town William Bogle.


A motion was made by Supervisor Virginia Stern to close the Special Meeting and go into an Executive Session regarding personnel, seconded by Councilwoman Johanna Shafer.  Town auditor Rae D’Achille had been requested by the Board to stay during the Executive Session.  Councilman Chris Flynn stated that he thought Tax Collector Henry Boehringer should be invited to stay into the Executive Session as well.  Attorney Bogle advised the Board that they can invite anyone they wished to stay.  Mr. Boehringer then stayed during this Executive Session.  The motion carried with all voting in favor.


A motion was made at 8:21 PM by Virginia Stern, seconded by Johanna Shafer, to go out of Executive Session and back into the Special Meeting.  Motion carried with all in favor.


With no action taken and no other business at hand, a motion was then made by Christopher Flynn, seconded by Johanna Shafer, to adjourn the Special Meeting.  Motion carried with all in favor.


The Town Board then continued with their regularly scheduled workshop meeting.







Respectfully submitted,








Ritamary Bell

Town Clerk 

